
LIFE IN ALL ITS FULLNESS 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Welcome back to the start of the Spring Term, I trust that you have all had a refreshing 

Christmas break and start the new year with renewed vision and energy. We have two very short 

half terms coming up which means they will be busy and bursting with learning experiences for the 

children. Please keep an eye on our ever changing diary dates, which can always be found on our 

weekly newsletter. The half termly parent plans are now on the school website, please do take 

some time to read them to find out about what your children are learning about this half term. 

I would like to draw your attention to the ‘Happy January’ calendar further down this newslet-

ter. I love the collective sentiment- ‘Let's make this year a happier one’. We may not be able to 

change what's going on in the world, but our daily actions still make a big difference. Here are 

some ideas to help you get 2024 off to the best possible start.’ One well being tip I would rec-

ommend is using the daily weather app to track the change in daylight hours. By the end of Janu-

ary sunset will be 5.14pm, giving us an extra 45 minutes of daylight.  

One last thought, it was Epiphany last Saturday and I love this image that represents so many 

things for me. Keep half an eye out for the angels, and their like—trying to stir you from your 

slumber. You never know where it might lead! There is a light that never goes out! 

Wishing you all a happy and healthy 2024, with every best wish from myself and all the staff at 

Embsay CE VC Primary School.  

Mr T. Whitehead 

Interim Executive Headteacher  

 

 

 

 



New Appointment  

Dear Parents / Carers, 

My name is Julia Sanderson, and I am incredibly pleased to be able to take this opportunity to intro-

duce myself as the new Special Education Needs and Disability Co-ordinator (SENDCo) and undergo-

ing training to be DDSL at Embsay CofE VC Primary School.  

We are very much aware, and appreciative of, the patience you have shown us whilst we address 

the need for a new appointment to be made for SENCo and I am privileged to be able to step into 

the role and begin supporting you all as soon as possible. 

Whilst many of you will know me as Miss Sanderson, Year 6 teacher here at Embsay, my early ca-

reer in fact saw me supporting many diverse needs across a very diverse populace; I have teaching 

and support experience across EYFS, Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2. I began my career in the North-

East of England in EYFS/Reception and over the years, have gradually (somehow!) found my way 

into Upper Key Stage 2, having taught in Year 1, 2, 3, 4 and 5 along the way... I have experience 

working in two and three-form entry schools in areas of diverse social demographics and as such, 

have supported pupils and families from many different social and cultural backgrounds. I moved to 

Embsay CofE Primary in late 2020 and have undertaken the role of HLTA, Year 6 Class Teacher and 

Computing Co-ordinator since then. 

My priority as SENDCo is to familiarise myself with our wider student population and their needs, as 

well as provide opportunities for you, as our students’ families, to meet me, get to know me, and 

voice your needs and the needs of your child, as well as any concerns / questions you may have. I 

would very much like to reassure you that we are here to support and listen to you; it will of course 

take time to build trust, I understand, however that is exactly what I intend to achieve, and I will not 

be able to do that without you. I welcome the opportunity to meet you all in the near future to dis-

cuss how we can best support you and your child on their journey through primary school. 

With that in mind, one of the initial steps on my road map is to hold a SEND Parent Forum for which 

you will be able to submit general SEND related questions you would like addressed by me and the 

school. More information about this will be released in due course, however I hope you can appre-

ciate that I do need to take a little time to take ownership of all the necessary information I need to 

undertake my role as effectively and efficiently as possible.  

 



 
I have already contacted colleagues in other schools who I am networking closely with to provide 

the greatest support and guidance as possible for you and our students, and I will be working very 

closely with SEND agency, ‘ADYS’ who I will hold regular meetings with. They will also provide ad-

ditional specialist support and input to our SEND provision as a school.  

Miss Hodgson and I have a SEND Review meeting planned this coming week to begin addressing 

outstanding SEND requests and to continue to meet the needs of those already in place.  

I look forward to being there to support you and your children on their journey with us at 

Embsay, from their first day in Reception through to their last in Year 6 and will endeavour to do 

so supported by an incredibly strong and supportive team of staff around me. I will of course keep 

you abreast of any significant changes or updates as the SEND provision in school is updated and 

our road map advances. 

I would also like to reassure my Year 6 class and parents that I will continue to be your class 

teacher and, on any occasion where I need to take time out of the classroom to address my SEND 

duties, the class will always be covered appropriately and with planning and resources provided 

by me.  

Thank you for your understanding and support throughout this time of transition; on behalf of 

the staff and school, I am immensely grateful.  

In the interim, if you have any queries, please do contact me in the first instance via ad-

min@embsay.n-yorks.sch.uk or 01756793426 and direct your email or call to ‘Miss Sanderson’. 

Many thanks. 

Julia Sanderson  

Year 6 Class Teacher and SENCo 
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A message from the Children’s Commissioner  

 

I hope everyone at Embsay Church of England Voluntary Controlled Primary School has enjoyed the much-needed 

Christmas break. I just wanted to offer my final thanks for your support with my national campaign ‘The Big 

Ambition’ which will be closing on Friday 19th January. 

  

I have been overwhelmed by the response the survey has received. Over 300,000 children, young people, parents 

and carers have participated, making it one of the largest surveys of its kind! 

  

This is the final push to hear from even more children before the survey closes, it is so important that every child 

in England has an opportunity to tell policy makers what they want and need ahead of the General Election. 

  

By sharing my survey with your pupils and parents or carers, you can make sure that the children and young people 

of North Yorkshire are fairly represented in the results. 

  

Children and parents or carers can complete the survey here:  www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/thebigambition 

  

I am so very grateful for your support, and I am beyond excited to 

share the findings. 

 

Dame Rachel De Souza 

Children’s Commissioner for England 

 

Y1 Library books to be retuned 

 

Last term Year 1 visited Embsay 

library and chose their own book 

to take home.  These library 

books now need to be returned to 

the library.  Please can parents 

take them back to either Embsay 

or Skipton library.  I am sure you 

will be welcomed and encouraged 

to choose a new book if you so 

choose.  Thank you.   

 

 

School Meals Low Balance reminder  
 

Please can we remind all KS2 parents that 
school meals must be paid for in advance.    
SchoolGrid has a new feature that alerts par-
ents when the credit on their child’s lunch 
account is getting low.     
To activate the ‘low balance alerts’ parents 
need to log into their SchoolGrid account 
and go to Account - Make a card payment.     
Beneath the standard meal price, there is a 
drop down box which is auto populated to 
‘No’. From the drop down box, change this to 
‘Yes’ and select 'Change Balance Threshold' 
to state the figure you would like to receive 
the reminder. 

http://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/thebigambition


Y5 Request  

This term the children in Year 5 are 

learning about space. Are there any 

parents with have a cam-

era drone who could help us to create 

a video about the scale of the solar 

system? The drone would need to 

have a range of around 1 mile and 

would need to come with an expert 

operator one morning or afternoon in 

the first half-term! If you think you 

might be able to help, please let the 

office know and Mr Hardman will be in 

touch. Thank You!  

 

.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

There will be other dates that will be added to the diary as the term progresses, please keep an 

eye on emails and Newsletters.  

 

Spring Term Dates  
Thursday 18th January—PTA meeting—7pm Elm Tree  
Friday 2nd February—Touch Rugby at Sandylands—Y6  
Friday 2nd February—Valentine Disco  - details tbc (PTA event) 
Monday 5th February—Young Voices  
Wednesday 7th February—Reception / Year 1 / Year 2– Chinese New Year celebrations  

Thursday 8th February—Year 2 Open Classroom—2.40pm 

Tuesday 6th February– Safer Internet Day  
Friday 9th February—Last day of the first half term 
Monday 19th February—First Day of Spring 2 half term 
Tuesday 20th February—Swimming Starts—Year 3 

Thursday 7th March—World Book Day 

Thursday 14th March—Crucial Crew—Y6 
Friday 15th March—Y3 / Y4—Sports Trilogy—Sandylands  
Friday 15th March – Easter Eggstravaganza (PTA event) 
W/B 18th March—Parent Consultations—Days TBC 
Friday March 22nd—End of Spring Term 

Friday 28th June – Summer Fayre (PTA event)  
 

Spring Term 2024 



 

Our end of term newsletter will be  

Friday 9th February 2024 

Extra Curricular Clubs this week 

       

                                            

                              

Monday  

Tuesday  Taekwondo—3.20– 4.20pm  

Wednesday  Young Voices 3.20-4.30pm 

Coding Club—3.20-4.30pm 

Thursday  Kanga KS1 —3.20-4.20  

Rugby KS2— 3.20-4.30pm 

Reception Respect Award — Reggie 

Achievement Award — Martha / Noah 

Year 1 Respect Award — Arthur 

Achievement Award — Wilf / Christopher 

Year 2 Respect Award  - Mabel 

Achievement Award — Imogen / Esme 

Year 3 Respect Award — Jenson 

Achievement Award — Kit / Darcey 

Year 4 Respect Award — Arthur 

Achievement Award — Elliah / Teddy 

Year 5 Respect Award — Rose 

Achievement Award —Thomas / Georgie   

Year 6 Respect Award — Sophie 

Achievement Award — Jaya 



 

 
 



 

 
 



 

 
 



 

 
 



 

 
 


